
AGENDA ITEM NO: 

MEETING DATE: April 18th
, 2023 

STAFF REPORT- COVER SHEET 

SUBJECT: 

DEPARTMENT: 

Bell Slough Feasibility Study- Draft 

Report 

Engineering 

1. SUMMARY OF ISSUE:

DATE: April 11th
, 2023 

PREPARED BY: T. Friesen

The Bell Slough Feasibility Study Draft Report, containing results and recommendations for

enhancement opportunities within the Bell Slough, has been submitted to the City for review. This

staff report and a presentation intend to update Council on the Study progress and possible

outcomes to be considered for future budgeting.

A decision to seek community input through a second round of public engagement is required to

allow key stakeholders and interested parties to provide feedback to the Study before finalizing the

Report.

2. RECOMMENDATION:

Recommendation that Council receive the draft report and presentation for the "Bell Slough

Feasibility Study" for information, and authorize staff to proceed with further public engagement

before finalizing the Study Report.

3. FINANCE COMMENTS:

Kara Jefford, Director of Engineering 

Certain solutions and projects identified and prioritized within the Final Bell Slough Study Report

may be the responsibility of the City and may be fundable within current annual budget allocations

depending on cost levels. There could also be solutions identified that may be the responsibility of

individual property owners. For solutions that may be more financially substantial in nature, there

has been no budgetary allocation included within the cur

�d 

� 

4. CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER'S

RECOMMENDATION/COMMENTS:

Supports recommendation.

Glen Savard, Director of Finance 
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Chris Crosman, CAO 
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